
I strongly oppose SB 223.  As an early childhood educator in the private school sector,  I greatly value the constitutional right to 
choose the curriculum we teach our innocent and vulnerable children.  Parents who choose our private school do so, because the 
curriculum content we provide aligns with their core values. Parents choose to pay for private education to protect their religious 
freedom and to protect their children from government mandated ideologies being taught that they believe are inappropriate and 
damaging to their children's spiritual, emotional and physical well-being. The American government should not be pushing their 
agenda into the private sector, or this is not the America as we know it any longer!


